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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
December 14, 2018 
 

North Druid Hills Road Lane Closure to Begin Dec. 18 
 

DECATUR, Ga. – On Tuesday, Dec. 18, from 6 a.m. to 6 p.m., one lane in each 
direction on North Druid Hills Road. N.E. will be closed.  
 
The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management (DWM) will replace nearly 
200 feet of water pipe in North Druid Hills. Contractors will replace a water line and the 
project will take place on North Druid Hills Road between High Haven Court and 
Knob Hill Drive.  
 
Traffic personnel and DeKalb police will be onsite to guide motorists safely through the 
area.  
  
For more information, visit the DWM website at www.dekalbwatershed.com, call the 
DWM Project Information Line at 1-800-986-1108 or email 
projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
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